
Ward Member Consultation Sale of Land At Princip Street Birmingham (October 2018)  

Land at Princip Street 
Birmingham 

Newtown Email dated  
26/9/2018 to Cllr 
Ziaul Islam 
requesting 
comments by 
03/10/18 

No response received  

 

PROPERTY ADDRESS 
 

WARD CONSULTATION COUNCILLOR RESPONSE RESPONSE 


